GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – FEBRUARY 1, 2021
Meeting called to order at 5:35 PM.  Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick,  Dan Kuipers, Cam Zwart, Vern Bouws, and Larry Logsdon.

Minutes from the December 2020 meeting were read and approved.

Treasure’s Report

Report given by Lee McCormick indicating balance of approx. $20,600.

Committee Reports 
Membership – current is 70 which includes GVSU and Juniors.
Air – numbers continue down about 50%.
Rifle – monthly rifle and pistol matches scheduled.  NRA Sectional with event scheduled.  This will be small bore followed by air pistol.  Regarding leagues, GVSU is 2nd in the Central Conf.
Pistol – no report.

Building – Ventilation systems appears to be operating normally.  A question was raised if the system was working properly.  Noted smell of powder when shooting from prone position.  Styrofoam used at back has been removed to improve circulation.
Juniors – No report.
Presidents Report – Weekend open shooting numbers have been down.  We are working on development of a beginners shooting class.  This would cover very basics of firearm operation and not be related to “Women On Target.”
Old Business

Meijer Games – 2 relays have been filled with others open.
More CPL classes scheduled with one now scheduled for Sunday afternoon.

New Business
NRA Open Sectionals have been approved.  NRA Grant is submitted with no word on approval. To date 1,100 pounds of lead spoken for.
The Midway Foundation has money to assist with 50% match for range improvements.
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Other Business
Discussion concerning number of electronic targets we have and need to acquire.  Motion made for GRRPC to purchase one (1) electronic unit not to exceed $1,500 and supported by Midway Foundation funding.
Cam ask status of establishing means for club to electronically receive funds.  Lee will follow-up on this.

Next Board meeting scheduled for March 1, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary
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